
ERAIFT participates in the launch workshop of the new 
Cooperation Programme of the “Musée Royal de l’Afrique 
Centrale (MRAC)” with the Democratic Republic of Congo  

ERAIFT participated in the launch workshop of the new Cooperation Programme of the 
“Musée Royal de l’Afrique Centrale (MRAC-Tervuren-Belgique)” with the Democratic 
Republic of Congo (DRC), held from 24 to 26 April at the Texaf Bilembo Cultural Center in 
Kinshasa. 

This workshop was attended by all MRAC partners in the DRC, including higher institutes, 
research centers, universities, representatives of civil society and cultural associations, 
who have exchanged around several round tables on development cooperation and 
research projects on topics such as institutional strengthening, South-South 
cooperation, participatory science and civil society, museum and cultural cooperation. 
The main issues related to climate change (forests, biodiversity, health, natural hazards) 
were also discussed. 

ERAIFT thanks the MRAC for having been involved in this important meeting. We 
expresses our gratitude to the European Union through AGRINATURA and the Kingdom of 
Belgium for the means made available.  

  

 


